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On August 3, 2014 the Northgate School District suffered the 

loss of our beloved band director, Mr. Jason Dilliott.  Mr. D had 

a true love of music and a love of life.  He spent endless hours 

sharing his love of music with everyone he met. 

Please join us at Northgate High School to dedicate a gazebo 

built in Jason's name.   

May 19, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. 

If you are a past or current band member interested in playing 

at the dedication, please contact: Kathleen King at 412-715- 

5621 or Lori King at lking@northgate.k12.pa.us by May 12, 

2017 so that we have music available. 


